
From: Armand Poitras  

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:45 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: TRAIL 

Importance: High 

 

We been living in Tecumseh for almost 30 years and support the new trail extension . It 
will be enjoyed and safe for everyone !!!  LET'S DO IT !!!!!!!! 

ARMAND AND HILDA POITRAS 

 

GAUTHIER DR TECUMSEH ON. 


	Subject: TRAIL

